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HOOPS FOR THE HOLIDAYS!
It's the time of year to spread some cheer!  Get ready for Hoops for the

Holidays.  One shot for a quarter and 5 shots for a dollar.  Your homeroom
teacher can start collecting $$ at any time.  See the schedule below for your

day to shoot!



Thursday, December 1st    – Martin, Swidorski, Wagner, Werden



Friday, December 2nd    - Cruse, Saunders, Stempky, Hintz 



Monday, December 5th – Giammalva, Bell, Boyer, Ketvertis



Tuesday, December 6th -Ingalls, Daniels, Cowan, Fralick, 



Wednesday, December 7th -Neal, Erickson, Tomkins, Forster 



Club
Hub

Our next meeting will be Thursday, December 1st from
3:15-4:15 in Mrs. Wagner's room (Room #127). We will be
discussing our plans for holiday activities for the month
of December. Please see Mrs. Yurek, Mrs. Carlson or Mrs.
Wagner with any questions. 

KINDNESSKINDNESSKINDNESS
CREWCREWCREW

Students interested in Science Fair Club, please come get
the NEW sign up sheet with the updated dates. It will be
outside Mrs. Martin's door. All students are welcome. Our
first meeting will be December 1st. 

Ping Pong is on Wednesdays. You don't need to sign up,
just show up! 

PINGPINGPING
PONGPONGPONG

Yearbook meets on Tuesday mornings!

 PMS Ski & Snowboard Club - Any 6th, 7th, or 8th grade
student interested, please attend an informational meeting
Thursday December 1st during Homeroom in the cafeteria.
You will learn everything you need to know about joining &
you will pick up a paper permission slip as well. Mrs. Patullo
will NOT be at lunch on Monday. She will reschedule for a
lunch period at a later date.

SKI &SKI &SKI &   
SNOWBOARDSNOWBOARDSNOWBOARD

T-shirt order forms and money are due to Mrs.
Zamarron by December 6th.

Check your emails for updates/reminders. Don't forget to sell Roast
and Toast - order forms are due on Friday. Drop them off to Mrs.
Werden. Our pizza party is December 7th after school from 3:20-
4:15. Please let Mrs. Werden know if you cannot attend. 

YIG



(PMS Help for Young Anglers; Strategies & Hints for
Fishing). We will be having a “Used Lure Gift Exchange” to
celebrate the holidays for our next meeting event from
3:15-4:00 on Wednesday, December 21st. Place a used
lure in a decorated gift bag to exchange with another
member. If you are interested, see Mr. Swidorski during
homeroom before December 20th to get an empty gift
bag to decorate and use for the gift exchange. See you
then!

ATTENTION ALL STUDENT NEWSPAPER MEMBERS!
Check your emails! You should have received an email by now, so please
check! We think we have it working now. Our next meeting will be December
5, until 4:30. We have a lot to discuss, so please make sure to be there! Please
make sure to bring your chromebook this time!

STUDENT NEWSPAPERSTUDENT NEWSPAPERSTUDENT NEWSPAPER


